
From: Denise Moore   
Sent: 15 November 2020 14:45 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: regarding the plans and the virtual meetings that are taking place in December 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

I live in , Southsea, Portsmouth and have been very concerned about the proposed 
plans to pass a high voltage cable in front of my house since the first contact by aquind a year ago. 
The plans have been confusing throughout and I, as the rest of the residents in this street, oppose it 
for a large number of reasons.   

 

The latest letters from you dated the 9th and the 11th of November advise of proposed changes that 
have been accepted. What are those changes? If you have agreed to allow this work to take place 
immediately in front of the houses in  then I and others in  need to 
know this and soon so that we can fight this. The effect on the health of people living so close to a 
high voltage cable concerns me primarily, but also the disruption, noise, pollution, and stress caused 
by such work.  Such a high voltage cable should not be anywhere near houses and should not be 
planned to go through such a highly populated area such as Southsea. Such a high voltage cable 
should cross open land with no danger and disruption to anyone.  

 

I work full-time but would like to have a say in an open meeting so request that you allow a friend 
and neighbour Viola Langley to speak on my behalf in one of the forthcoming open meetings.  

I would be grateful if you would advise me if this is possible, what date and time will you give me 
and how long will Viola have to speak on my behalf? 

 

Kind regards 

 

Denise Moore 

MA. VetMB. CertVOphthal. MRCVS. VN 



 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential 
and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show 
them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and 
then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, 
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. 
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the 
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or 
policies of the Inspectorate. 
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